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| am writing on behalf of the Professional Firefighters & Paramedics of Okeechobee
Local 2918 to enthusiastically endorse Angelo D'Ariano for the position of Secretary
Treasurer with the Florida Professional Firefighters.

It is with great honor that we lend our support to Angelo for this esteemed position. Not
only is he a valued friend, but he also holds a special place in our community as a
full-time resident of Okeechobee County. His dedication to our county and its residents
is unmatched, and we are proud to stand behind him in his pursuit of serving at the
state level.

Angelo's qualifications, leadership, and unwavering commitment to the well-being of
firefighters and paramedics make him an exceptional candidate for Secretary Treasurer.
His integrity, passion, and advocacy for our profession are qualities that we deeply
respect and admire.






As members of Okeechobee Local 2918, we believe that Angelo's vision for a stronger,
more unified firefighting community aligns perfectly with the goals of the Florida
Professional Firefighters. His genuine concern for the members he represents and his
proven track record of leadership make him the ideal candidate to advocate for our
interests at the state level.

We wholeheartedly endorse Angelo D'Ariano for Secretary Treasurer of the Florida
Professional Firefighters and urge you to join us in supporting his candidacy. With
Angelo in this role, we are confident that our organization will continue to thrive and
effectively serve the needs of firefighters and paramedics across the state.

Thank you for considering our endorsement of Angelo D'Ariano for this important
position.

Sincerely,

Josh Borgstrom
President of Professional Firefighter & Paramedics of Okeechobee
Local 2918






